
The Contributor 
Say hello to the latest opportunities to have your say 

and get involved with your local NHS 

Invite to Lincolnshire Partnership NHS Foundation Trust Annual Public Meeting 

The Lincolnshire Partnership NHS Foundation Trust’s Annual Public and Members meeting will be held on Mi-

crosoft Teams on Wednesday 28 September from 10am to 11:30am, with all welcome to attend. 

The meeting provides an opportunity to learn how LPFT continues to develop its services to promote wellbeing. 

It will also showcase how the Trust supports people in Lincolnshire with a mental health problem, a learning dis-

ability and autistic people. 

LPFT Chair Kevin Lockyer will host the event. 

There is no need to book to attend with the meeting able to be joined on Teams by 

accessing bit.ly/LPFT-APM-2022  

For more information please contact  

lpft.governor-member@nhs.net or call 01522 309202. 

This weeks hot topic! 

https://bit.ly/LPFT-APM-2022
mailto:lpft.governor-member@nhs.net


Have your say! 

 

If you would like any of the below surveys in an alternative format, or would like help in completing 

the forms, please email the Engagement Team at licb.involveus@nhs.net  

• EXPERIENCES OF USING NHS SERVICES 

Have you or someone you cared for recently used NHS services? 
We would like to hear from patients and groups from all communities, towns and villages across 
Lincolnshire to help us understand your experiences in using NHS services. Complete the survey  
 
• BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT SERVICE  
 

If you have lost someone close to you to suicide, we would like to hear from you about the type of 
support you need (or still need). This will help us to develop a new service to support people at 
these difficult times.  Complete this survey  
 
• COMMUNITY DIAGNOSTIC CENTRES PATIENT EXPERIENCE SURVEY 

 
We are currently exploring how future diagnostic services could be delivered across Lincolnshire 
and are seeking your views and experiences. In particular we want to gather feedback on your  
experiences of the service you received and what changes you would like to see in the future. 
 
Tell us about your experience if you have attended one of the following services: MRI, X-Ray, CT 
scan, Blood tests, Blood pressure monitoring, ECG, Echocardiogram or Non-Obstetric Ultrasound. 
Complete the survey 
 

• FEEDBACK REGARDING YOU AND YOUR FAMILY’S EXPERIENCES OF MATERNITY CARE DUR-
ING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

The Maternity Voices Partnership would like to gather feedback regarding you and your family’s 
experiences during the COVID-19 pandemic. In particular what information and support you have 
found the most useful and has helped you the most over this difficult period and any  
improvements you feel could have been made. We are committed to listening to service user  
feedback and this information will help shape and drive improvements for families living in  
Lincolnshire. 
Complete our online survey 

Hard copies of the survey are available on request by telephoning 07814 226996. 

Please complete the survey by 23 September 2022. 
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See our current surveys 

mailto:licb.involveus@nhs.net
https://nhslincolnshire.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0O0zPdjTfAvrhFs
https://nhslincolnshire.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bIuhQGR5ciiUc1o
https://nhslincolnshire.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0fzch2pIsBLVxtk
https://nhslincolnshire.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0ie2A2rsyD7D2Ci
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Partner activities and events 

 

Mapping under doctored areas: the impact of medical training 

pathways on NHS workforce distribution and health inequalities  

Access to healthcare relies on there being enough doctors to treat patients. 

There are fewer doctors in some areas, and it affects people’s health because 

they cannot see a doctor when they need to. The problem of not having 

enough doctors is known as ‘underdoctoring.’ Areas that struggle to recruit 

doctors often have other inequalities. 
 

We want to understand the factors that affect where doctors work, including how this relates to 

their training, and these other inequalities.  
 

Are you interested in our research? If so, there is an opportunity for you to participate in a Public and 

Patient Involvement Panel. If you are a patient, carer, family member or a community representative 

we want to hear your views.  
 

For more information, please contact: mapping.doctors@lancaster.ac.uk  

Invite to attend United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust virtual Annual Public 

Meeting (APM) 

United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust will be holding a virtual Annual Public Meeting (APM) on 

Thursday 29 September 2022 from 10am until 11am. You will be able to find out more about the 

work of United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust, and our challenges and achievements during 

2021/2022. 

You can access to the Annual Public Meeting by following this link on the day. 
 

You can submit a question in advance by emailing Jayne.warner@ulh.nhs.uk or you can ask questions 

live during the APM using the Q&A facility on the event. 
 

For more information, please see our APM web page. 

NHS Cultural Integration Webinar 

Are you looking to learn more about British Culture, values, and lifestyle?  

Unsure about how to access health and primary care support services?  

 

Here is your invite to a FREE online webinar with our cultural experts, native speaking translators, 

and medical professionals.  
 

After this course, you will have a good knowledge of the local Boston area,  

traditions, habits as well as services and support available.  
 

The webinar will take place on 29th September 6-7.30pm. Register here 

mailto:mapping.doctors@lancaster.ac.uk
https://bit.ly/3L5oCnb
mailto:Jayne.warner@ulh.nhs.uk
https://www.ulh.nhs.uk/about/board-meetings/annual-public-meeting-thursday-29-september-2022/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cultural-integration-webinar-in-5-languages-tickets-379099826787
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Covid and Flu Vaccinations  

Lincolnshire pop-up vaccination clinics  
For further details please visit - Coronavirus (Covid-19) vaccinations in Lincolnshire  

Booster Vaccines 
If you're eligible, you can pre-book your COVID-19 booster appointment. Book or manage a 
booster dose of the coronavirus (COVID-19) vaccine at http://ow.ly/LtuE50GLero 

Flu Vaccines 
Many adults, most children and all pregnant women are eligible for a free flu vaccine. Find 

out who is eligible and where you can get the flu vaccine at www.nhs.uk/

wintervaccinations 

Hot off the press  

Message from the Lincolnshire NHS System - Lincolnshire ICB  
 
Mental health educator shortlisted for national award :: Lincolnshire Partnership NHS Trust 
(lpft.nhs.uk)  
 
Mental health support services: a cuppa and a conversation drop-in event in Sleaford :: Lincolnshire 
Partnership NHS Trust (lpft.nhs.uk)  

Partner activities and events 

Lincolnshire Macular Telephone Support Group  
 

First Thursday of each month, 2pm – 3pm. 

These telephone calls are open to anyone affected by  

central vision loss. All welcome to join. 
 

For further information, contact: Lucinda Hardy 07517 544 027 

https://lincolnshireccg.nhs.uk/grab-a-jab/
http://ow.ly/LtuE50GLero?fbclid=IwAR3XJEWleqYaBsRKKEZvzOQTPhh6xJMHMX7CjAbY_UUfz6ZWyBf0D1-L7zQ
http://www.nhs.uk/wintervaccinations?fbclid=IwAR1SzErYHhJMDfl_VlN1aZcnq-67N6npy7XQ2Y4ZA4Yp1fEVZXhfvNfkDrs
http://www.nhs.uk/wintervaccinations?fbclid=IwAR1SzErYHhJMDfl_VlN1aZcnq-67N6npy7XQ2Y4ZA4Yp1fEVZXhfvNfkDrs
https://lincolnshire.icb.nhs.uk/message-from-the-lincolnshire-nhs-system/
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/news-and-events/news/mental-health-educator-shortlisted-national-award
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/news-and-events/news/mental-health-educator-shortlisted-national-award
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/news-and-events/news/mental-health-support-services-cuppa-and-conversation-drop-event-sleaford
https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/news-and-events/news/mental-health-support-services-cuppa-and-conversation-drop-event-sleaford


Not subscribed to our engagement newsletter but would like to be? 

Click this link to sign-up and stay engaged!  

Like us on Facebook 

Follow us on Twitter 

Visit our website 

Email our engagement team direct at licb.involveus@nhs.net 
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Stay Connected 

https://lincolnshire.icb.nhs.uk/get-involved/
https://www.facebook.com/NHSLincsICB
https://twitter.com/NHSLincsICB
https://lincolnshire.icb.nhs.uk/
mailto:lccg.involveus@nhs.net

